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Dear Ms McNab 

 

Canterbury Local Plan Post Examination Main ModificationsCanterbury Local Plan Post Examination Main ModificationsCanterbury Local Plan Post Examination Main ModificationsCanterbury Local Plan Post Examination Main Modifications    

 

I refer to you email of 27 September regarding the proposed changes to Chapter 9 Historic 

Environment of the draft Canterbury Local Plan.   

 

Historic England supports the proposed modifications as set out, as changes that will 

strengthen the purpose of the policy to safeguard the historic environment and align the 

wording of the policy better with the intention of the NPPF.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Alan ByrneAlan ByrneAlan ByrneAlan Byrne    
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